
NEXT  MEETING 

September 13, 2018 

Meetings are the second Thursday of each month (except during December, Ju-

ly & August) at the Dennis Senior Center, 1045 Rt. 134, E. Dennis at 1:30 PM.   

 

NEWSLETTER 

Summer 2018 

 

Email Mail Edition 

 

P.O. Box 746  -  South Dennis, MA 02660 

 

PRESIDENT’S  MESSAGE 

                                                                                                                         

     Summer has finally arrived and 
with it the humidity and the tourists.  
The humidity comes and goes and so 
do the tourists.  Periodically, as I’m 
sitting in traffic in July and August, I 
tell myself that we, as year round 
Cape Codders, would not have all of 
the amenities on Cape Cod without 

the tourists.  We have an abundance of golf courses, restaurants, recreation-
al activities, and cultural activities thanks to the tourists gracing us with 
their presence and spending their money to help subsidize many of the favorite places and ac-
tivities that are so much a part of our way of life. 

     Although we give our members some time off in July and August and postpone our monthly 
meetings, your Executive Committee, Golf Committee, and Bowling Committee’s are all at 
work planning for our Fall events.  The Executive Committee is holding a Planning Committee 
meeting in early August to discuss Club affairs and ascertain if we are providing the members 
with the type of speakers, special events, golf and bowling activities that they expect from the 
Club.  This is your Club. We work for you and want to provide you with a variety of activities 
that will peak your interest and make you want to participate. 

     The Golf Committee has selected five interesting courses for our Fall golf beginning on the 
Monday after Labor Day, September 10th with The Paul Harney Golf Club.  Bowling also begins 
on the Tuesday after Labor Day, September 4th. 



 

 

     Unfortunately, we had to cancel our Spring Dinner Dance at the Sea View Restaurant in West 
Dennis for lack of participation.  We only had 40 signed up and needed a minimum of 80 to make 
it financially viable.  We have not had a dinner dance for a few years and it appears that this type 
of event is not of interest to a majority of our members.  We will be having our Third Annual 
Clam Bake at Swan River Restaurant on September 19th.  This event has been well attended in the 
past and we certainly hope that the membership will support it again this year. 

     I thought it might be nice to end the Summer RMC Newsletter with a very sincere and appro-
priate thought to everyone who reads this newsletter.  As we socialize and see so many of our 
families and friends during the summer months , keep this one in mind.  It is by Orlando Battista, 
a Canadian-American chemist and author.  A devout Catholic, he was notable in his writing for 
not shying away from advertising his religious beliefs as well as his scientific ones.  His quote is 
“The greatest weakness of most humans is their hesitancy to tell others how much they love them 
while they’re still alive.” 

Have a great rest of summer and see all of you in September! 

 

Dick Coughlin 

         

 
                             

 

                                COMING PROGRAM ATTRACTIONS!!! 
   

              Coming speaker programs for the Fall session: 
 
September 13, 2018:  Lea Cross, Program Director, Cape Abilities of Cape 
Cod 
 
October 11, 2018: Our own beloved, honorary RMC member, none other than 
Julie Charland, a songwriter, singer, guitar & ukulele performer. 
  
November 8, 2018: Spokesperson from the United States Coast Guard, Cape 
Cod Base  
 
You will not want to miss these informative and entertaining programs !!! 
   

 



                Membership Report for August, 2018 

 

 

With the addition of two new member and no terminations, we now  have 336 

members in the club. 

NEW MEMBERS: 

Thomas V. Thibaut     617-605-8317                       Paul Bolte   508-694-5950 

37 Narrows Lane                                                      42 Sea Oakes Drive 

S. Yarmouth, MA 02664                                          S. Dennis, MA  02660         

tommytwfd@aol.com                                              paulbolte@gmail.com 

A rather quiet summer for membership.   

Ask your new neighbor if the Retired Men’s Club is for him! See you at the Sep-

tember meeting.                                        

 Ken Lyman, Membership Chairman 

                              IT’S ALMOST  TEE  TIME ! 

Golf starts Monday, September 10th 

Watch your email inbox 

Registration forms will arrive mid-August 

No Price Increase For the Fall Season 

We’ll be playing these great courses: 

Paul Harney Golf Club,  

Old Barnstable Golf Course, Cranberry Valley Golf Course,  

The Cape Club and Pocasset Golf Club 

mailto:tommytwfd@aol.com


           

 

2018-2019  R.M.C. BOWLING  
LEAGUE   

         

 1    2    

 G.CAPPOLA 102  A.GIARDANO 94  

 T.KONTAXIS 88  B.JENSEN  86  

 K.KEFALAS 88  J.BARBA  81  

 J.SMITH  78  N.HOLCOMB 81  

 B.DINAPOLI 78  E.GALLIVAN 77  

 P.MAINE  59  D.BELL  74  

   493    493  
         

 3    4    

 C.MERCHANT 94  F.CLORAN 94  

 A.CHIARELLI 87  W.NEWCOMER 89  

 R.PERRIER 81  B.ZELLERS 88  

 T.HICKEY  81  G.ANASTAS 87  

 P.ADAMS  77  R.GUENETTE 75  

 R.CAMPBELL 73  B.SCOTT  59  

   493    492  
         

 5    6    

 G.MERTON 93  J.VANDER 93  

 C.JONES  89  L.AMELIA  91  

 T.REARDON 88  B.GREISS  86  

 B.CASEY  86  B.GLINSKI 86  

 T.PAKULA 75  F.STRAMOWSKI 74  

 L.SOLOMON 61  S.WILLIAMSON 62  

   492    492  
         

 7    8    

 J.MCMAHON 92  J.DOHERTY 92  

 T.MURPHY 90   B.MACLELLAND 90  

 R.CHARETTE 87  K.BERG  86  

 F.PETTI  84  R.STEINER 85  

 B.DUKER  72  B.BEAUDRY 71  

 F.FIELDS  67  D.COUGHLIN 68  

   492    492  
         

 9    10    

 J.BIOTY  91  T.PACE  91  

 D.MASCIO 90  J.PULEO  91  

  B.MCELHANEY 86  B.WARD  86  

 D.PROUDMAN 85  J.LYNCH  84  

 S.ALDRICH 71  J.BURRELL 71  

 B.PETERS  69  D.DRISCOLL 70  

   492    493  

Bowling starts on 

Tuesday, Sept. 4 at 

12:30 p.m. Please 

check in 15 

minutes before-

hand. The fee this 

year is $13 due to 

another increase 

by the alleys. Your 

committee is now 

set.  

Check-in will be 

handled by 

George Cappola 

and Ron Perrier;  

50/50 drawing—

Bill Zellers & 

Wayne Newcomer;  

Treasurer –Warren 

Brimblecom & Bill 

McElhaney.  

 

For questions or 

more info,contact 

Jack Puleo 

Jkpuleo99 

@comcast.net 

508-760-1999 

 

 



RMC Special Events for 2018 

Summer Newsletter 

 

Hi fellow members !!!! 

 

 

Sept 19 confirmed date…Third Annual Clam Bake at Swan River Restaurant 

See attached flyer and sign up sheet.  Last year 182 attended… 

so sign up early.  Hope you can make it.   

 

Oct 17  Confirmed date …. Indian Princess River Boat Cruise … 

See attached flyer…sign up sheet will come later. 

 

Dec 7th Confirmed Date….Boston Pops …Need to confirm a month in ad-

vance. 

See attached flyer…sign up sheet will come later. 

 

Dec 13th tentative date ….Christmas Luncheon at the Marshside Restaurant 

 

Mark your calendar ! 

 

Gary Merton 

Special Events 



New England Clam Chowder                                 Portuguese Sausage 

1.25 lb. Lobster                                                            Red Bliss 

Corn on the Cob                                                         Cole Slaw 

Steamers & Mussels                                                   Desert 

Alternative Menu 

Steak Tips (choose chowder or salad                      Vegetarian Fare with Salad 

The 3rd  Annual Retired Men’s Club Clambake 

What better way to end summer on Cape Cod than with a Swan River clambake. 

Enjoy a real Cape Cod tradition. Join the celebration and watch the sunset. 

 

 September 19, 2018 

 

The event starts at 4 p.m. with Social Hour and Entertainment 

 

THE CLAMBAKE MENU 



  Sign-up Sheet 

The Third Annual RMC Clambake 

Wednesday, September 19, 2018 

Swan River Restaurant—5 Lower County Road, Dennisport 

 

Members $30 / Guests $35 

 

Send checks (payable to RMC) and this completed form to: 

 

Retired Men’s Club, P.O. Box 746, S. Dennis, MA 02660  

(Please write “Clambake” on the envelope) 

Checks MUST be received by September 10th. No cancellations or refunds after September 15. 

———————————————————————————————— 

 

Member __________________________________________(     ) 

Guest (s)__________________________________________(    ) 

                                ________________________________________(    ) 

                               _________________________________________(   ) 

 

Indicate choice of meal:  (L) Lobster   (S) Steak Tips   (V) Vegetarian 

 

Early sign-ups suggested               First come, first serve basis 

 



 

 

 

       The Retired Men’s Club  Presents! 

Indian Princess Cruise 
 

 

 

Please Choose Entree At Signup: Baked Haddock or Grilled Chicken 

Tour Cost: $81.00 per Person 

Tour Date: October 17, 2018 (Wednesday) 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 Reserved First Balcony Seats: 4:00 PM Show            

 Delicious Luncheon at Venezia Restaurant  

 

  

 

 



The Retired Men’s Club of Cape Cod thanks the following 

SPONSORS of our annual “Membership Roster & Bylaws” for 

their continued support. 


